
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 2 By Councillor Neil Ross for answer 

by the Leader of the Council at a 
meeting of the Council on 15 
December 2022 

  At the start of this new term of the Council, on 26 May and 

30 June, the Council approved appointments from political 

groups of the members of Council committees and other 

bodies. 

Question (1) When have any later appointments been made, to which 

committees/boards and by which political groups? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Are there any vacancies remaining to be filled and, if so, for 

which committees/boards and from which political groups? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

   

   

 
 


